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Hi Sara

Compared to most other winter north slope activities, seismic water withdrawal is considered
minimalistic by the state.   SAE follows the following guide lines for water withdrawal.  These
guidelines are an explanation for when a company would need to file for a Temporary water use
permit (TWUP) if the amounts are exceeded.  In normal operations we/SAE does not exceed this
amount described below:

 

the consump�ve use of more than 5,000 gallons of water from a single source in a single day;
the regular daily or recurring consump�ve use of more than 500 gpd from a single source for more
than 10 days per calendar year
the non-consump�ve use of more than 30,000 gpd (0.05 cubic feet per second) from a single source;
or
any water use that may adversely affect the water rights of other appropriators or the public interest.

 

I have put together a KMZ file for possible lakes that may work for water withdrawal.  These lakes
would be looked as we move into winter planning.
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
 
Suzan Simonds
Permit and Regulatory Manager
SAExploration, Inc.                          
Safety – Acquisition - Experience
8240 Sandlewood Pl., Suite 102
Anchorage, AK 99507
 
907-331-8140 Cell
907-522-4499 Main
907-522-4498 Fax 
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